500 WATTS

GOODALL OFFICE BUILDING

216 NORTH SPRUCE

Ogallala, Nebraska

March 11, 1955

Mr. S. R. Morss Rt. #3 Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter will confirm reception of your letter of the special program of March 7.

Your report is correct for the first quarter hour of our program.

KOGA appreciates very greatly the letter you have sent us, and at any time in the future you happen to hear the station testing, or having a frequency check we would like to hear from you.

Again thanking you for your much appreciated letter.

Very truly yours,

930 KC

Alvin Peters

Chief Engineer KOGA